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Links 
 
 

School Website 

 

Reception Blog    

Class 1 Blog    

Class 2 Blog        

Class 3 Blog         

Class     4      Blog  

Class 5 Blog         

Class     6      Blog 

 

School Calendar 

Dates for the 

diary 

NOVEMBER 

1st—First day of 

half term 

19th—Children in 

Need 

23rd—Tempest 

photographer catch 

up photos 

 

DECEMBER 

6th– Rec Xmas play 

7th—Y1 Xmas play 

8th—Y2 Xmas play 

10th—A Christmas 

Carol Pantomime 

13th– Y5 Xmas play 

14th– Y4 Xmas play 

15th– Y3 Xmas play 

16th– Y6 Xmas play 

 

17th– INSET day 

school closed to 

pupils 

 
NUTS 

Products containing 

nuts should NOT be 

brought to school due 

to allergies. 

Remembrance Day 

All pupils observed the 2 minute silence 

last Thursday to remember those who 

sadly lost their life in all wars. The Royal 

British Legion were absolutely delighted 

to tell us that we have raised the most 

they have known for many years with a 

grand total of £437.08 being raised by 

pupils and staff.  Thank you. 

Friday 19th November 

We will be supporting Children in 

Need on Friday. If your child would 

like to add something to their uniform 

(e.g. Pudsey ears) that would be 

great.  

We ask that you make a donation to Children in Need through 

ParentPay or by clicking on our  Pudsey Page HERE 

Mindful Stones  

You may remember during the 

last lockdown that we 

encouraged the painting of 

‘Mindful Stones’. At the end of 

last year every child in school 

painted a stone and these have 

now been laid in a rainbow at 

the front of school. If you 

haven’t seen them yet, please 

do take a look, they are 

fantastic! 

A huge thanks to Mr Coxhead of 

Coxhead Construction for 

supplying all the materials and 

Mrs Coxhead for initiating this 

project and for her enthusiasm 

and time in laying the stones. I 

am sure you will agree they are 

a valuable reminder of a difficult 

year. 
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http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2-1/reception-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-3/class-3-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-2/class-4-blogt
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test/class-5-blog
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/our-classes/class-5-test-1/class-6-1
http://www.netherthongprimary.co.uk/information/parent-carers-and-visitors
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4743


Online Safety 

It can be difficult keeping track of what your child is watching on programs such as Netflix’s and 

playing on online games.  

A reminder that we do have a brilliant app, ‘Safer Schools’ with up-to-date information and advice 

that can be downloaded from your app store. Search for Netherthong within the app and put in 

the following code: - 

7440 for parents or 9342 for KS2 Pupils 

 

Christmas Lunch 

All children are invited to have a Christmas lunch on Wednesday 15th December. 

If your child does not  have a school dinner on a Wednesday and would like to 

have one, please let the office know by 24th November. Payment will be via 

ParentPay as normal. Thank you  

 

Tempest photos 

Tempest Photography will be coming in on Tuesday 23rd November to take photos of any pupils 

who were not in school on 21st September. 

Book Fair 

We are delighted to welcome the book fair 

back in to school. This is a great way for 

parents to start their Christmas shopping and 

for every book sold, school receive a free 

book. Over the years, these fair have helped 

us keep our library full of new and relevant 

books for all children to enjoy. 

Unfortunately, due to the current situation, we 

are unable to invite parents in to see the 

books personally. All children will have the 

opportunity to visit the book fair during school 

time and they will be given a wish list form 

that they can complete and bring home for 

you to see and if you would like to order any, 

this can be done online at your convenience. 

A copy of the order form will be emailed to all 

parents this week so you can see what books 

are on offer this year.  

The fair will run from next Thursday for a 

week. 

Road Safety 

*For the safety of our children, please 

drive and park considerately around 

school 

*Don’t forget to use our one-way system 

(8.30-9.15am and 2.45-3.30pm) and 

drop & go zone (8.30-9.00am).  For de-

tails please see Parent Information Leaf-

let – available on website or from office) 

Communication 

*Are your contact details up to date on 

our system? Are you receiving texts/

newsletter 

by email fortnightly? Please inform us if 

not. 

*Please check book bags regularly for 

homework and letters – some letters 

may have deadlines/require a response 

Covid-19 

*Do not send your child to school if 

your child or anyone in your house-

hold is displaying symptoms. 

*Please reinforce hygiene, washing 

hands and ‘catch it, kill it, bin it’ 

with your child 

 


